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My name is Lizz Hills and I have recently trekked on foot 6000kms across Australia. I saw the diversity of
Australian Landscapes. I am seriously concerned that the Singleton horticulture proposal poses risk of serious,
irreversible environmental harm including to groundwater dependent ecosystems, sacred sites, habitat for
threatened species, including the bilby.

Dry land environments in Australia are already undergoing ecosystem collapse from the impacts of agriculture
and climate change. The substantial groundwater extraction associated with this Project, as well as the land
clearing it requires, will further threaten these at-risk ecosystems that will be essential to the survival of all life
in the years to come.

The terms of reference for the Environmental Impact Assessment must reflect the concerns and interests of
Traditional Owners and the public by protecting all groundwater dependent ecosystems. The level of protection
should not follow the advice from NT government agencies which does not reflect the critical importance of
these areas.

Thank you for taking the time to consider this submission.

Yours sincerely,
Lizz Hills

___________________________
This email was sent by Lizz Hills via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues
they consider important. In accordance with web protocol RFC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email
to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Lizz provided an email address

 which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Lizz Hills at 

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co
To learn more about web protocol RFC 3834 visit: https://tools.ietf.org/html/rfc3834




